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BETH-KHUDAYDA WEDDING FIRE 26 SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

We, the Board of Directors of the ACSYA Inc., are deeply saddened by the tragic 
events that unfolded at a wedding reception in the Assyrian town Bēth-Khūdaydā, 
resulting in the loss of over 100 lives.   

We send our condolences to the victims and their families and stand in solidarity with 
our indigenous Assyrian brethren in the region. 

We call on the local, regional, and federal authorities to assist in all facets, to provide 
urgent aid to the affected community. We call upon the authorities to conduct a 
thorough investigation into this tragedy and to take implement measures that will 
prevent its recurrence in the future. 

We kindly request that all members of the ACSYA Inc. and the wider community assist 
in the ongoing relief efforts. Your support will provide crucial medical and financial 
assistance to the victims and survivors through the following organisations: 

• ChaldoAssyrian Student and Youth Union 

• The Assyrian Aid Society 

• Shlama Foundation 

• Nineveh Rising 

• Iraqi Christian Relief Council 

• Etuti Institute 
 

In solidarity, 

Board of Directors,  
ACSYA Inc. 
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